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In collaboration with:

Come to our walk-in ‘Work’
Every first Tuesday of the month we
offer a walk-in Work, which is all about 
the impact of a (possible) bankruptcy or
reorganization. The walk-in is held 
at the FNV Trade Union House 
Amsterdam.
You can speak with experienced
labour market professionals on issues
concerning; how to deal with the
situation; the various types of support
available; (re)training opportunities; 
steps towards (new) employment; the 
actions you can take and more.

Practical information
• �Every first Tuesday of the month  

from 18:30-20:00 hours. 
• �Location FNV Trade Union House, 

Derkinderenstraat 2-8,  
1062 DB Amsterdam.
• �You do not need to register in advance.
• �Entrance/participation is free.
• �More information:  

info@rwcgrootamsterdam.nl,  
020 2527029. 
• �For current data, opening hours and 

locations: scan the QR-code  
or check www.rwcgrootamsterdam.nl.

Is your organization on the verge of bankruptcy 
or reorganization? Are you worried about what this 
means for your job now and in the future?
Do you want to be prepared for the impact these 
changes may have on your situation?

What about the 
future of your job?

Walk-in ‘Work’


